
Dear Home Owner, 

Westport has an abundance of wetland resources that provide commercial and sport fishing and shellfishing, recreational boating and beaches, clean drinking water, critical habitat for a wide range of plant and animal species, flood control, stormwater protection and scenic vistas.  All the varieties of wetlands and the benefits they provide are a cornerstone of Westport’s character and charisma. The time all of us have spent outdoors over the past 6 months is a reminder of their importance to our well-being.

The Conservation Commission is reaching out to remind you that as important as wetlands are, they are also highly vulnerable to destruction and degradation.  The Commission has had to intervene on multiple occasions to stop unpermitted alterations of wetlands which could have been avoided had the property owner first contacted the Conservation Agent. 

On the back of this letter you will find a GUIDE TO LIVING WITH WETLANDS.  It contains details on the different types of wetlands, a summary of the wetland laws and permit approval process and contact information. Please take a few minutes to read it over and keep it in a drawer for future use. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact our Conservation Agent, Chris Capone at 508-636-1019 or CCAgent@ Westport-ma.gov. Help Protect Wetlands.

						Sincerely,

			
						Paul Joncas
						Chairman


 

